

Mountaineer Pike



Electronic Newsletter of the Alpha Theta Alumni Association

Countdown to Morgantown 2008! August 8-10th - Make your plans now!

June 6, 2008 – Update

The 8th annual Morgantown Reunion is scheduled for Friday – Sunday, August 8-10. Mark your calendar now and start making plans to attend.

This is a great opportunity to re-connect with Brothers you haven't seen in years, or perhaps even decades!

This list of attendees is starting to grow! Frank Julian, Phil Iapalucci, Larry Cobb, Joe Feola, Bob Risher, Tom Pendleton, John Buttermore, Doug Ladish, Al Dering, to name a few. They will be in Morgantown and looking for you. So make your plans to attend now!

Forward a copy of this message to your pledge Brothers. You can also go to www.wvupikes.com and click on the "Brother Search" tab. If you click on the "Initiate Year" column, it will sort the list by initiation date and give you the email address we have on record for Brothers from your era. (ps...don't forget to check your own record and update as needed!)

Please confirm your plans for *Morgantown 2008!* with an email to one of the planning committee members:

Bob Risher - Picnic bobrisher@suddenlink.net

Leon Yates - Golf tyates@cvzoom.net

Larry Cobb – Alumni Association EthicsWorks@aol.com
Phil lapalucci – House Company piapaluc@nd.edu

Also we need a volunteer to plan the **Saturday Night Banquet**.

If you are willing to do this, drop an email to John Buttermore - jbuttermore@zoominternet.net

Key Events

Friday, August 8th

Golf at Nemacolin, last year's event was a big hit, thanks to hosting by Leon Yates. Check out the course at: http://www.nemacolin.com/thelinks

Leon needs to make tee times, so contact him right away with your interest and names of any others from your era who may be interested. tyates@cvzoom.net (724) 628 – 7165

<u>Picnic at Coopers Rock</u>, hosted by Bob Risher and John Buttermore – More details will be sent in the next email update. Be watching for them.

Saturday, August 9th

<u>Alumni Association meeting.</u> Time and place...watch for details in later updates.

Agenda topics:

- Alumni Association officer reports.
- House Company officer reports.
- House renovation update.
- Additional topics. Email Larry Cobb <u>EthicsWorks@aol.com</u> with a topic you would like to have on the agenda.

<u>Campus Visits</u>. Come see what's changed and what is still the same (...like Mario's and Gene's). You will also be impressed with the growth of the University and the quality of the new infrastructure.

Additional events can be planned, including events for spouses and guests. Some of the popular events in past years have included: a pontoon boat tour and picnic at Cheat Lake and wine tasting at Forks of the Cheat Winery. We need volunteers to plan and coordinate additional events. Check out http://www.tourmorgantown.com/activities.php for ideas.

Saturday evening, August 9th

<u>Banquet</u> – to be determined. The private dining room and prime rib buffet at Waterfront Place, has been a very enjoyable location in past years.

Lodging

Waterfront Place Hotel has been quite popular. Check out their website. www.waterfrontplacehotel.com/ You can reserve on line or call for reservations. 304-296-1700 (remember to ask for an AARP or AAA discount)

Also, all the major chains have properties along the I-68 corridor between Cheat Lake and the intersection with I-79

Official Newsletter of Pi Kappa Alpha's A⊖ Chapter Alumni Association